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Hello SBA Families! 
 
 
Last month we read some really fantastic stories.  We worked on story 
retelling and play acting with The Mitten.  We expressed our own “songs”  
along with The Baby BeeBee Bird.  Ask your child what the baby beebee bird’s 
song sounded like (if they forgot, it was a never-ending Beebeebobbibobbi), 
and ask what their song might sound like.  After reading The Snowy Day, we 
made some snowy art, and practiced writing our names in “snow.”  And finally, 
we read the beautiful book, Tell Me a Dragon, and each child told us about 
their own amazing dragon. 
 
This month in Storybook Adventure we will be enjoying more stories full of 
lessons, adventure, problem-solving, imagination, and fun.  Please continue to 
ask your children lots of questions about the stories we experience in SBA.  
Story retelling and describing is great for cognitive development, provides 
openings for some fun conversations, and helps prompt your child to retell 
their other experiences while in class. 
 
Please let us know if you have any questions or concerns.   
 
Thanks! 
 
Carly Hanson    Jan Fenelon 
425-478-6050    425-941-0101 
chanson@sjvkirkland.org   jan@thefenelons.com  
 
 


